
March & April Sales Postponed
Upon careful consideration of the current COVID19 status, Billings 

Livestock Commission Horse Sales will not host a March horse sale event. 

The annual sale was scheduled for March 27-28-29. We will also postpone 

the April 24 & 25 sale.  We fully understand and respect the attempts to 

slow the spread of the covid 19 virus and with participation from buyers 

and sellers coming from many states as well as Canada, we at BLS Horse 

Sales feel it is prudent to follow and respect the guidelines set forth at 

this time by the CDC. . We do not want to do anything to jeopardize 

the health of our customers, employees or community and have given 

this matter long and thoughtful consideration. We will reassess on April 1 

pending the COVID19 status.

Thank you.

Jann Parker,

BLS Horse Sale Manager

#thisisBLS

#Montana

#flattenthecurve


